
Phillips  Murrah  sponsors
Oklahoma  Access  to  Justice
second annual summit
Phillips  Murrah  is  proud  to
sponsor  Oklahoma  Access  to
Justice  as  a  “Champion  of
Justice” for the second annual
Access to Justice Summit on Oct.
22.

Established in 2014, the Oklahoma Access to Justice Commission
aims to develop and implement policies that expand access to
and enhance the quality of justice in civil legal matters for
low-income Oklahomans.

The Access to Justice Summit will be presented as a daylong,
virtual and interactive webinar for free for both Oklahoma Bar
Association members and non-OBA members.

Topics will include rural legal access, pro bono, the impact
of  law  students  on  access  to  justice,  and  limited  scope
representation, among others, and will provide six hours of
CLE credit (1 hour ethics).

For more information on Oklahoma Access to Justice and next
Friday’s summit, visit the commission’s website here.
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